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March 12, 2024 File: 0400.20.1
The Honourable David Eby Honourable Nathan Cullen

Premier of British Columbia Minister of Water, Land and Resource Stewardship
PO Box 9041 Stn Prov Govt Parliament Buildings

Victoria, British Columbia V8W 9E1 Victoria, BC V8V 1X4

Via email: premier@gov.bc.ca Via Email: WLRS.Minister@gov.bc.ca

Dear Premier Eby and Minister Cullen,

RE: Province of BC — Proposed Land Act Amendments

At the February 8, 2024, Peace River Regional District Board Meeting, the Regional Board discussed the
proposed Land Act amendment legislation and its formal engagement process. After discussion, the
Regional Board subsequently passed the following resolution:

MOVED, SECONDED and CARRIED
“That the Regional Board send a letter to Premier Eby and Minister Cullen with copies
to all Regional Districts and both Peace Region MLA’s requesting comprehensive
public consultation regarding the proposed changes to the Land Act.”

Since the meeting, news that the Provincial Government was pausing proposed changes to the Land Act
has been welcomed. This subject is a very sensitive matter and needs to be handled delicately with a
comprehensive public consultation process taking place to get it right for the future of BC.

Sincerely,

Brad (.faeﬁ/?}g/

Brad Sperling
Chair

ct Mr. Mike Bernier, South Peace MLA, Mike.Bernier.MLA@leg.bc.ca
Mr. Dan Davies, North Peace MLA, Dan.Davies.MLA®@leg.bc.ca
Mr. Bob Zimmer, MP, Bob.Zimmer@parl.gc.ca
All Regional Districts in BC

REPLY TO: prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca




